
 
 
 

December 17, 2024 

Notice of Closure due to MegaZIP Maintenance 
 

 

Thank you for your continuous patronage to Sheraton Okinawa Sunmarina Resort.   

 

Due to the annual maintenance of MagaZIP, we will be out of operation during the following 

period. 

We apologize for any inconveniences this may cause. Thank you for your understanding 

and cooperation.  

 

Closed period February 4 - February 6, 2025 

Sheraton Okinawa Sunmarina Resort 

General Manager




